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Safety Information Update on Sichuan Otsuka Pharmaceutical Products
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Dear Healthcare Professionals:
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Sichuan Otsuka has been recently granted the regulatory approval by NMPA for the upcoming

version of the package insert of the following product, which contains updated safety information:

P anaaf/Product Name: f3ZIRI¥CORRA#R/ Aripiprazole Oral Solution
#itg/Strength: 150ml:150mg
kR4~ EHB/Version Date: 2023506H26H/26 Jun 2023
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If you are interested in knowing further about these safety information changes prior to the

print of the package insert in the sales pack, please contact our PV Department.
HBiE/TEL: 028-86083256
HB#&/E-MAIL: LOP-PV@cn.otsuka.com
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Thank you for your attention and continued support of Sichuan Otsuka products.
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Sichuan Otsuka Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.
202357H5H

05 July 2023
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Disclaimer: This Dear HCP Letter is meant for communicating to the medical practitioner about the upcoming safety changes to be appeared in the package

insert of Otsuka products concerned. Its sole purpose is to facilitate scientific, non-promotional communication.
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